
 
              

 

 
 
 

GO VIRGINIA REGION 8 COUNCIL 
Monday, March 5, 2018, 10:00am to 12:00pm     

Murphy Deming College of Health Sciences, Room 155 
100 Baldwin Boulevard, Fishersville, VA  22939 

 
1. Welcome   

• Dr. Pamela Fox, President, Mary Baldwin University 

2. Council Member Introductions 

3. Approval of October 30, 2017 Minutes 

4. Council Member Nominations 

• Chairman George Pace 

5. Economic Development Ad Hoc Group 

• Robin Sullenberger, Highland County Economic Development Authority 

6. Update on Project Submissions 

• Bonnie Riedesel, Executive Director, Central Shenandoah Planning District Commission 

7. Important Dates and Process Updates 

• Bonnie Riedesel, Executive Director, Central Shenandoah Planning District Commission 

8. Financial Status Report 

• Brandon Davis, Executive Director, Northern Shenandoah Valley Regional Commission 

9. Elected Official Outreach 

• Chairman George Pace and Carrie Chenery, Executive Director, Shenandoah Valley Partnership 

10. I-81 Corridor Update 

• Brandon Davis, Executive Director, Northern Shenandoah Valley Regional Commission 

• Annette Medlin, President and CEO, Greater Augusta Regional Chamber of Commerce and Frank M. 

Tamberrino, President, Harrisonburg- Rockingham Chamber of Commerce 
 

11. Next Council Meeting:  Friday, April 27, 2018; Location TBD (Southern Region)   

12. Public Comment 

13. Adjournment 

http://www.shenandoah-valley.biz/

